
Fire & Rescue Service Visit to Westbury 
Academy! 

 
Primary pupils at Westbury Academy had an unforgettable 

visit from the local Fire & Rescue Service, bringing real-
world learning to life!  

 
The team shared vital fire and water safety messages, 
reinforcing the importance of staying safe near open 

water. 
 

Pupils explored the fire engine, tried out equipment, and 
engaged in brilliant discussions about modern firefighting 

techniques. 
 

This linked perfectly with their recent learning on The 
Great Fire of London, sparking curiosity about how fire 
safety has evolved over time. A fantastic way to blend 

history, safety, and hands-on experience! 
 

A huge thank you to Nottinghamshire Fire and Rescue 
Service for inspiring our pupils! 



 

 



 

 

 

 


